
RI DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT
DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

Date: September 22, 2025
To: Office of Legal Services

From: Joseph B. Haberek, P.E.
Office of Water Resources

Subject: Proposed amendment to the Rules and Regulations for the Operations and Maintenance
of Wastewater Treatment Facilities (250-RICR-150-10-4)

Notice of the proposed amendment to the Rules and Regulations for the Operations and Maintenance of
Wastewater Treatment Facilities (250-RICR-150-10-4) was published on the Rhode Island Secretary of
State’s website on August 12, 2025. The public comment period ended on September 11, 2025, at
11:59 p.m. No public comments were received nor were requests for a public hearing filed with the
Department during this period.


